
 

                             

Adults and children of all ages are 
royally invited to a 

Prince & Princess 
Party 

Your favorite Disney songs will be performed by the   

Valley Christian Schools- High School Chorale 
 

Saturday, September 21st  
 
 

Three shows: 9am, 1130am & 2pm 

In the VCS “Royal” Yarbrough Music Hall 
 

 
 

Tickets:  

Purchase online at: www.valleychristianaz.org/tickets   
This event sells out quickly! 

 
Enjoy light refreshments in a tea party setting. 

Feel free to come dressed as your favorite Disney character. 
 

                         

 

   Valley Christian Schools  
High School Campus 

6900 W. Galveston St., Chandler 
(Just off I-10 & Ray Rd.) 

http://www.valleychristianaz.org/tickets

